
IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO  

NOTICE FROM THE 
CLERK NO. 20-25  

CLERK’S OFFICE INTAKE SECTION 
OPERATIONS  FOR TUESDAY NOVEMBER 17, 2020  

 The Clerk’s Office Intake Section of the United States District Court of Puerto 

Rico, located in the Federico Degetau Federal Office Building in Hato Rey, will be 

closed on Tuesday, November 17, 2020. Regular operations will resume on Friday, 

November 20, 2020.  

Attorney access to all Court’s online services, such as CM/ECF and Internet 

Website, will be unaffected and available throughout the duration of the maintenance 

work.  

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 16th day of November 2020. 

MARIA ANTONGIORGI JORDAN, ESQ.  
CLERK OF COURT  

c www.prd.uscourts.gov 
@USCourtsPR  


